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Program Update 

 
What’s been happening at OSHClub 
Term  4 continues to be a productive one for the boys.  
There have been amazing art and crafts at OSHClub in the past couple of weeks.  From making 
Pokemon outfits and cards, to wool animals and glitter designs, the boys have demonstrated  
their creativeness,  resourcefulness and productiveness . The boys delight us every evening with  
their never ending talents   
Sport is as popular as ever and we encourage group games and strong sportsmanship during  
these games.   
As always, the boys are provided with the opportunity to complete homework.  If you have a 
special request for your child to do their homework at OSHClub, please inform a member of  the  
OSHClub team and we will implement this. 
Our theme last week was based on continuing to develop healthy and respectful relationships  
with each other, regardless of our different interests. During our group meetings we discussed  
this with the boys and it was lovely to watch them implement this theme into their play,  
especially around sport and games.  We will continue to promote the boys to practice this theme 
in a considerate and admiral way. 
 
. 
 

  
     
Here we can see some demonstrations of role playing and art and craft from OSHClub.  We encourage  
the boys to get creative and have fun. 
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Here we can see our boys engaging with different games and craft activities.  We have plenty of Chef’s  
at OSHCLUB lately!  
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END OF YEAR HOLIDAY PROGRAM 
Please be aware that OSHClub Newington will be running a holiday program from the 8th of  
December until the 16th of December.   
You can pick up a flyer from our information stand or visit the OSHCLUB website.  
 
Booking Reminders 
Thank you to all of our families who are remembering to book in regularly.  This helps us  
maintain safe staff to child ratios and ensure we have plenty of food prepared for our hungry  
boys. We do understand that last minute events arise and for this reason we do accept drop ins; 
However if you know  that you’ll be needing one off care, please endeavour to book online the  
day prior to your child attending the service. You have until midnight to book your child in for 
the following day. Should you need to make a late booking (attend on the day of), please SMS/ 
phone the coordinator on 0428 131 700. If we are at ratio capacity, we may need to inform you  
that we are unable to accept your child for the afternoon. Should you have any issues regarding 
your online account; please contact our Account Manager, Maria at maria@oshclub.com.au or 
directly on (02) 8355 5300 as she will be able to assist with any payment, account and/or  
booking issues. 
 
Late Collection of Children 
At OSHClub Newington our afternoon sessions conclude at 6:00pm; children collected after this 
closing time will be charged $2 per child per minute that you are late. If you are held up, please 
contact the program on 0428 131 700 as a courtesy to inform staff. 
 
We have a new assistant starting this week with us and we are very excited for her to join the  
team.  Her name is Rebecca and she is very passionate about sport, which I’m sure our sporty 
boys will respond very well to!  We want to continue building on the boys’ established 
friendships and connections with staff and plan to accomplish this by completing activities that  
will assist us in opening up to each other in a safe and comforting environment.   
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Next Week’s Activities 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Featured 

Activity BSC 

Olympic Rings 
Art 

Duster Hockey  
Assorted Bird 

Origami 
Jigsaw Puzzles Mini Handball 

 
Featured 

Activity ASC 

Soccer 
Tournament 

Starwars Craft  Tiggy Tail Indoor Cricket Lego Challenge 

Parent Information 

OSHC program phone: 0428131700 

Coordinator: Joanne Murphy 

Assistants: Jordan Barham, Jackie Nicholas 

OSHClub Head Office: 03 85649000  

All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an 

account online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via 

your online account. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the 

program. 
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